
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are writing to update you regarding staffing changes for Year 1, during the Summer term. 
 
We are delighted to welcome Miss Jackson back from her maternity leave for the final week 
of the Spring term. Miss Jackson has thoroughly enjoyed her special time with her son, Alfie, 
but she is excited about her return to NPA and will be taking over the teaching of our superb 
Year 1 class for the remainder of the academic year.  
 
Prior to her start date, Mrs Pizzey will have ensured there has been a thorough handover 
regarding your child’s attainment and needs. This will include Miss Jackson attending Parents 
Evening on Thursday 21st March, alongside Mrs Pizzey.  Mr Dowd, Assistant Headteacher 
(EYFS & Key Stage 1 Leader), will also be supporting and overseeing the transition to help 
maintain a nurturing and supportive classroom environment. 
 
We will not be saying goodbye to Mrs Pizzey though, as she will be working with us for the 
remainder of the academic year. Mrs Pizzey has worked with Northbrook Primary Academy 
many times over the last few years and we are pleased that we have retained a teacher of 
significant experience, who knows our children and school extremely well. We would like to 
thank her for her hard work during her time in Year 1.  
 
Additionally, we encourage you to keep an open line of communication with us if you have 
any questions or queries. You can reach us via email at enquiries@northbrookpa.org or by 
phone at 01772 421599. We will continue to use Seesaw to keep you informed about 
classroom activities and assignments as we usually do. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation during this period of transition. We value 
your continued support and commitment in ensuring the best possible educational 
experience for your child.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mr M Cunniffe  

M Cunniffe  

Headteacher  

Northbrook Primary Academy 


